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The new versions of Chrome, Firefox, and Edge do not currently work correctly with Cognos.  Until the browser
issues have been resolved or until we upgrade to Cognos 11, you will need to use the Internet Explorer or Opera
browsers on Windows machines.  Safari will work on Apple machines.   Opera is available on Remote Desktop.  
It is also available in the Software Center to self install (for on campus computers or VPN).
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